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Spring 2014 Newsletter
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Chairs Welcome

Welcome to our spring newsletter. We hope you are all well and had a lovely Christmas and New Year. We had wonderful fed back on the Christmas social event which was enjoyed by many including the past and present football players. We also like to thank our guests who also attended. This is your group if you want us to organise a different event or you have suggestion please let us know. The committee has been busy organising events as well as attending courses and events to make sure we are up to date on issues for running the group and meeting other supporter groups committees. Sue and Nick completed a social media course at Plymouth University. Sue completed food safety level 1 and 2 and risk assessment course. 

We are working at improving our database and therefore if you have not returned newsletters reply slips you can still send them in or leave at the box office or reception at PAFC. Also if you aware of people who are not receiving information on Padsa can you let them know of our contact details. 

Social Media Class 2013
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Competition Time!! What’s the Caption?

From the photo taken by Bob Wright at the Torquay home game.

What is the Padsa chairman saying? He is behind the two supporters with hats on in the bottom left hand corner.

Best caption will win a prize. Send your answer with name and contact details to info@padsa.co.uk text to 07936542497 or in an envelope at the box office
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Grandstand Plans

The timescale for the rebuilding work is still uncertain so at the present time everyone will remain where they are.

Facebook

We have a new updated Facebook page and it is a closed group. Look for us at Facebook/ Plymouth Argyle Disabled Supporters Association (2014)

HAPPY 5TH BIRTHDAY PADSA!

On Saturday the 21st February 2009 PADSA was launched after the home game against. The group had a wonderful launch and good years and has the club went through the bleak period so did Padsa. We have started again as with the new beginning at Argyle. To those who worked hard to get the group launched, those who served on the committee and those who are no longer with us especially Becky Harvey, we thank them for their help and knowledge and to make this group what it is today.

Help celebrate our birthday see invite enclosed.
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This is the sign of the national charity Level playing fields.

We belong to this group and here is our certificate. 
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This is to certify that: Plymouth Argyle DSA
Is a full member of Level Playing Field
Membership Number: 054
Level Playing Fiekd CJ0 CAFE

Secretary Tohy Taylor Regus House, Herons Way
Reg Charkty Number: 1079740 Chester Business Park, Chester

CHeSQR
Emat yingfeld orguk





LPF is a registered charity in England and Wales, and acts as a campaigning and advisory organisation to its membership and other parties across all sports. You will find information on disabled fans facilities at clubs and stadia, along with useful football, disability and access reports, guides, good practice documents and general disabled supporter information. You'll also find the latest news items and a back catalogue of the Level Playing Field e-newsletters.

www.levelplayingfield.org.uk
Player of the Year For Season 2013 / 2014

We wish to thank the sponsors of Plumbase Ivybridge who have been the sponsors for our Padsa Shield for the last 3 years.

With only 12 games before the last game of the season on the 26th April against Hartlepool who is your favourite player? You can decide by completing the enclosed form and the winner will be announced and presented the shield during the end of season awards. 

Please return to either of our contacts listed at the end.
Membership Cards

Everyone had membership cards sent out in the AGM paperwork. This is to show you are a member of PADSA. If you haven’t  received one can you contact us. There is a membership number which is for our database records.

South West Disabled Fans' Experience Forum (SWDFEF)

PADSA and PAFC have come together to hold the annual event here in the city on October the 16th 2014. More details to follow as when we have them. This will be another event for our 5th birthday celebrations.
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The committee would like to thank Martyn Starnes CEO for the time he gave us at a meeting suggestions have been put forward and hopefully improvements can be made to ticketing and the disabled toilet issue.

BUT VERY HUGE THANK-YOU to him and Dave Boobyer for providing better disabled toilet facilities at the disabled enclosure / grandstand ends in less than 48 hours after our meeting. This has been an on going issue and we have passed on the various comments made known to us to those in charge.

If you have any concerns please let us know.

Waitrose 

Waitrose at Saltash are supporting us during March through their community matters initiative.

Contact Details

www.padsa.co.uk  email info@padsa.co.uk

Padsa Chairman  30 Tewkesbury Close Plymouth PL22HE 01752 363909

Padsa mobile 07936542497

In an envelope marked Padsa at the box office or reception at PAFC
